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Red Winter May 10 2021 It is the winter of 1920. While the peaceful remote
city of Nikolaevsk-on-Amur in far Eastern Siberia is frozen from the world,
a band of Bolshevik revolutionaries infiltrates the town and arrests the
majority of the population: businessmen, bourgeoisie, foreigners and Jews.
Luba's husband, Ilya, a prominent newspaper editor and lawyer, is among
those jailed and tortured. Overnight, her comfortable, upper class life is
upended and Luba finds herself on the run with four small children and a
mother-in-law. Pigsties...abandoned warehouses...opium dens--these are just
a few of the places Luba is forced to seek refuge as she tries to elude
capture and stay alive. Will her former servants, a Chinese cook and a
Russian coachman, help or turn on her?The little-known history of this
exotic time and place is seen through the eyes of a reluctant heroine
grappling with adversity and loss during the dangerous political chaos
following the overthrow of Tsar Nicholas II. Kyra Kaptzan Robinov has woven
her family's history into a fictional narrative. Having grown up hearing her
father and grandmother tell of that winter, she felt compelled to capture it
in writing. Though their accounts contained villains and executions, peril
and pain, they always seemed more like escapades than reality. When Kyra
started to research the actual historical events, the gruesome details she
uncovered were in such contrast to the quaint tales she'd heard in her
childhood that she didn't know how to reconcile the discrepancy. Had her
father misremembered? Had her grandmother blotted out the horrors of her
past? How could she ever weave together the conflicting information? Red
Winter is a story that resonates today where, again, one percent of the
population controls all the wealth while dissatisfied masses are poised to
revolt and over 60 million people are displaced worldwide, the highest

number in history. Like Luba, any of our lives could be disrupted tomorrow;
but would we have the grit to survive such a tumultuous turn of events?
Russia's Heroes Jun 11 2021 This new volume by historian Axell captures the
valor of the sons and daughters, soldiers and villagers, Cossacks and
snipers who battled in Moscow and Stalingrad--and dramatically illustrates
how deeply patriotism and bravery lie in the Russian soul.
Europe's Influence on Ukrainian State Building - A Struggle for Identity
Between Europe and Russia Aug 01 2020 Master's Thesis from the year 2006 in
the subject Politics - International Politics - Region: Eastern Europe,
grade: 1,3, University of Hamburg (Departement für Wirtschaft und Politik),
language: English, abstract: Up to today the realities in Post-Soviet space
are defined by the search for state and national identity in contrast to the
former peripheral existence during the Soviet past. From the very beginning
of their independence the newly independent states were afflicted with
different problems resulting from the ambiguous situation of quasi
sovereignty but still strictly Moscow centralised rule. A regime change
always demands great flexibility in ideas of these who have to deal with the
remains of the past and the results of the breakdown in order to find an
adequate approach to the new realities. It is therefore not astonishing that
in account to the various economic and social constraints in the different
Newly Independent States, each was in search of its own way to deal with the
problems of state-building, acceptance of the international community and
Russia's attempts to dominate the former sphere of influence. The analysis
will deal with the special case of Ukraine's emancipation from the USSR
heritage and the historic dominance of an imperial Russia. The focus of
analysis will be put on the processes of state-identity building in the
framework of Central and Eastern European Countries (CEEC), Western Europe
and the EU, as well as the context of Russian foreign policy towards the
'Near Abroad'. The subject is especially relevant today, since a wave of
'colourful' revolutions has taken place on the territories of some former
Soviet republics in the past to years, showing that the political processes
of forming a nation are still hard to predict in that region. The important
change that goes on in the former Soviet republics, including Ukraine, is
the transition from the main foreign policy objective of the 1990s - either
to escape from Russia or to stay
Russia Oct 27 2022 Written in 1918, this volume attempts to give an unbiased account of the Russian Revolution and what it stood for, by asking to
what extent the Revolution was the result of the War and how far the
struggle for peace which followed the Revolution was inherent in it. It
discusses whether or not the peace policy of the revolutionary democracy
expressed the true purpose of Russia at the time or were the soviets really
alien to the people and to the Revolution. It also questions whether the
disintegration of Russia and the dissolution of the Russian Army inevitable.
Lost in the Taiga Sep 02 2020 Describes the Lykovs, a family of
fundamentalists, who have survived in Siberia for more than fifty years
Ideas and International Political Change Oct 23 2019 The end of the Cold
War dramatically - and unexpectedly - transformed international politics
toward the end of the 20th century. At the heart of this change was the
struggle over new and old ideas.
Women's Struggle for Higher Education in Russia, 1855-1900 Sep 21 2019

Women in nineteenth-century Russia had greater access to medical and higher
education than any of their contemporaries in Europe. Women's Struggle for
Higher Education in Russia explores the remarkable expansion and upgrading
of women's education during the turbulent decades following the Crimean War.
Vladimir Burtsev and the Struggle for a Free Russia Jan 26 2020 Vladimir
Burtsev and the Struggle for a Free Russia examines the life of the
journalist, historian and revolutionary, Vladimir Burtsev. The book analyses
his struggle to help liberate the Russian people from tsarist oppression in
the latter half of the 19th century before going on to discuss his
opposition to Bolshevism following the Russian Revolution of 1917. Robert
Henderson traces Burtsev's political development during this time and
explores his movements in Paris and London at different stages in an
absorbing account of an extraordinary life. At all times Vladimir Burtsev
and the Struggle for Free Russia sets Burtsev's life in the wider context of
Russian and European history of the period. It uses Burtsev as a means to
discuss topics such as European police collaboration, European prison
systems, international diplomatic relations of the time and Russia's
relationship with Europe specifically. Extensive original archival research
and previously untranslated Russian source material is also incorporated
throughout the text. This is an important study for all historians of modern
Russia and the Russian Revolution.
Invasion Apr 21 2022 New York Times bestselling author of Collusion and The
Snowden Files Luke Harding’s personal, frontline reporting on Russia’s
harrowing invasion of Ukraine, the biggest news event of the year and an
inflection point in international politics “The definitive story of Russia’s
invasion of Ukraine.” —Bill Browder, New York Times bestselling author of
Red Notice and Freezing Order In a damning, inspiring, and breathtaking
narrative of what is likely to be a turning point for Europe—and the
world—Guardian correspondent and New York Times bestselling author Luke
Harding reports firsthand on the Russian invasion of Ukraine. When, just
before dawn on February 24, 2022, Vladimir Putin launched a series of brutal
attacks, Harding was there, on the ground in Kyiv. But this senseless
violence was met with astounding resilience—from, among others, the
country’s embattled president, Volodymyr Zelenskiy—and the courage of a
people preparedi to risk everything to preserve their nation’s freedom. Here
are piercing portraits of the leaders on both sides of this monumental
struggle, a haunting depiction of the atrocities in Bucha and elsewhere, and
an intimate glimpse into the ordinary lives being impacted by the biggest
conflict in Europe since the Second World War. Harding captures this crucial
moment in history with candor, insight, and an unwavering focus on the human
stories that lie at its heart.
Russia, 1762-1825 Oct 15 2021 Details the state of Russian military power
from 1762-1825 in light of the military at large, the government, and the
peoples of Russia. Several chapters discuss impacts of the military and
their funding on agriculture and industry, other peoples, and countries as
well as cost against the Russians themselves.
The Road to Balaklava Jun 30 2020
The Russian Army and the Japanese War Aug 13 2021
Russia and the Russians Oct 03 2020 Chronicles the history of the Russian
Empire from the Mongol Invasion, through the Bolshevik Revolution, to the

aftereffects of the Cold War.
Shaping Actors, Shaping Factors in Russia's Future Mar 08 2021 As the new,
post-Soviet Russia struggles to participate in the global economy against
the historical burden inherited from the old regime, this fascinating study
describes the recent Russian policies of 'muddling through', recognizing the
country as something of a wounded giant, but still a major power in the
world. The book's consideration of likely scenarios for the Russia of the
year 2000 and beyond - and discussion of Ukraine's East-West balancing act is therefore of the utmost importance.
The Red Web Dec 17 2021 A Library Journal Best Book of 2015 A NPR Great
Read of 2015 The Internet in Russia is either the most efficient
totalitarian tool or the device by which totalitarianism will be overthrown.
Perhaps both. On the eighth floor of an ordinary-looking building in an
otherwise residential district of southwest Moscow, in a room occupied by
the Federal Security Service (FSB), is a box the size of a VHS player marked
SORM. The Russian government's front line in the battle for the future of
the Internet, SORM is the world's most intrusive listening device,
monitoring e-mails, Internet usage, Skype, and all social networks. But for
every hacker subcontracted by the FSB to interfere with Russia's antagonists
abroad -- such as those who, in a massive denial-of-service attack,
overwhelmed the entire Internet in neighboring Estonia -- there is a radical
or an opportunist who is using the web to chip away at the power of the
state at home. Drawing from scores of interviews personally conducted with
numerous prominent officials in the Ministry of Communications and web-savvy
activists challenging the state, Andrei Soldatov and Irina Borogan peel back
the history of advanced surveillance systems in Russia. From research
laboratories in Soviet-era labor camps, to the legalization of government
monitoring of all telephone and Internet communications in the 1990s, to the
present day, their incisive and alarming investigation into the Kremlin's
massive online-surveillance state exposes just how easily a free global
exchange can be coerced into becoming a tool of repression and geopolitical
warfare. Dissidents, oligarchs, and some of the world's most dangerous
hackers collide in the uniquely Russian virtual world of The Red Web.
The Ferryman Nov 04 2020 THE FERRYMAN is a classically written story of a
German Mennonite family in Siberia during the last years of the rule of Czar
Nicholas and the People's Revolution. As the Bolsheviks (later called
Communists) gained power these wealthy Mennonite wheat farmers had all their
property confiscated and their families uprooted and scattered. The
protagonist, Heinrich Gerhard, had just graduated from the University of St.
Petersburg when he renounced his religion for Bolshevism. His journey
through the changing politics, the war, and finally his search for personal
freedom provides the narrative for this compelling novel.
The Russian Army in the First World War Mar 20 2022 For 100 years little
attention has been paid to the Russian army that fought the Germans and the
Austro-Hungarians in the First World War on the Eastern Front. Yet the
Tsar's army played a critical part in the global conflict and was engaged in
a sequence of shattering campaigns that were waged on a massive scale on
several fronts across eastern Europe. ??Nik Cornish, in this heavily
illustrated account, seeks to set the record straight. In a selection of
almost 200 archive photographs he gives a graphic impression of the Russian

army of the time, of the soldiers and commanders, and of the conditions in
which they fought. He describes the key stages in the struggle - the battles
of Tannenberg and the Masurian Lakes, the Przemysl siege, the Gorlice-Tarnow
and Brusilov offensives and the Romanian and Turkish campaigns.??His book is
a fascinating photographic record of the army under the Tsar Nicholas II,
then under the Provisional Government and the Bolshevik rule that succeeded
him. The impact of the Russian revolution is also revealed in the
photographs which take the story through from the initial outbreaks of
discontent and the abdication of the Tsar to Lenin's take-over and the end
of Russia's war - and of the imperial army _ in 1917.
Kapitalizm Sep 26 2022 An account of Russia's transition period from a
socialist state to a market economy. Brady interviewed major political and
economic figures, and takes readers into the factories, stores, banks, homes
and schools of Russia, to explain how the country's own brand of capitalism
has evolved.
Russia's Struggle With Modernity 1815-1929 Apr 28 2020 In 1917 Czarist
Russia collapsed during the catastrophe of the First World War, but the
tensions that had accumulated inside the empire for a century due to the
challenges that modernisation presented were the real seeds of her undoing.
The 19th Century was a battle for the soul of Russia, and it decided whether
she would embrace liberal democracy and industrialisation like her
contemporaries in Europe, or whether she would retreat into the past. In
fact, she did both, and the human legacy of the disasters that followed is
still being barely comprehended.
Odyssey through Russia Jan 06 2021 It is the year 1944 as the 19-year old
German high school graduate, Dieter, is drafted by the Nazi army and sent
into World War II, which by this time has already been long lost to the
Allied Forces. Within months of being sent straight into the confusion and
turmoil at the Eastern Front in Belarus he is taken prisoner by Russian
forces. And so begins his long and harrowing odyssey through various Russian
prisoner of war (POW) camps and an imprisonment that would extend far beyond
the declared end of WWII. This true-story is a concise narrative of a goodhearted young man and his struggle to survive through a time of distorted
ideologies, horrid violence, starvation, disease and the devastatingly long,
freezing Russian winters.
Lenin's Last Struggle Aug 21 2019 One of the great political strategists of
his era, V. I. Lenin continues to attract historical interest, yet his
complex personality eludes full understanding. This new edition of Moshe
Lewin's classic political biography, including an afterword by the author,
suggests new approaches for studying the Marxist visionary and founder of
the Soviet state. Lenin's Last Struggle offers invaluable insights into the
rise of the Bolshevik party and the Soviet Union, a saga complicated by
complex strategic battles among the leaders of Lenin's generation: leaders
whose names are universally known, but whose personalities and motivations
are even now not sufficiently understood. Moshe Lewin was a collective farm
worker in the USSR and a soldier in the Soviet army. He later became
director of studies at the Ecole Pratique des Hautes Etudes in Paris, a
fellow of the Kennan Institute, a senior fellow of Columbia University's
Russian Institute, and is now emeritus professor of history at The
University of Pennsylvania.

Serfdom, Society, and the Arts in Imperial Russia Feb 25 2020 Richard
Stites explores the dramatic shift in the history of visual and performing
arts that took place in the last decades of serfdom in Russia in the 1860s
and revisualises the culture of that flamboyant era.
Under Siege Nov 23 2019 Under Siege is the first book in any language to
document and analyze the ethno-political dynamics of Abkhazia - a region
located in the north eastern corner of the Black Sea - which broke away from
the post-Soviet Republic of Georgia following a bloody civil war. For
fifteen years the region was a de facto independent, though internationally
unrecognized, state, until August of 2008, when the short war over South
Ossetia (another breakaway territory) ended in Russia's official declaration
that Abkhazia and South Ossetia were sovereign. Though few are familiar with
the political and economic mechanics of this small, post-Soviet country,
Abkhazia has become a crucial component of Russia's struggle to redefine its
global influence and a major player in its geopolitical battle with the
West. "Under Siege" clarifies Abkhazia's ethno-political dynamics, which
have played a major role in the country's state building efforts and have
shaped the conditions under which many ethnic communities live. Abkhazians,
Armenians, Georgians, and Russians all call Abkhazia home, and this volume
explores the effect of the government's de facto status on these groups'
idea of nationhood and how continuing tensions between Georgia, Abkhazia,
and Russia fail to improve the socio political situation of the region.
Hidden and Triumphant Sep 14 2021 A true story—told for the first time This
dramatic history recounts the story of an aspect of Russian culture that
fought to survive throughout the 20th century: the icon. Russian iconography
kept faith alive in Soviet Russia after the Bolshevik Revolution. As
monasteries and churches were ruined, icons destroyed, thousands of
believers killed or sent to Soviet prisons and labor camps, a few courageous
iconographers continued to paint holy images secretly, despite the everpresent threat of arrest. Others were forced to leave Russia altogether, and
while living abroad, struggled to preserve their Orthodox traditions. Today
we are witness to a renaissance of the Russian icon, made possible by the
sacrifices of this previous generation of heroes.
What About the Workers? May 30 2020 Most writing on the dramatic events in
the former Soviet Union has been based on the assumption that Russia is
engaged in a transition from “state socialism” to capitalism, and focuses on
political and ideological debates formulated in these terms. This book
questions whether Russia is in transition to capitalism and looks behind the
political and ideological debates to focus on the development of the social
relations of production, and on the class struggles to which these give
rise. Simon Clarke introduces the book with an examination of the crisis of
state socialism, in order to identify the dynamic of change in contemporary
Russia. Michael Burawoy and Pavel Krotov develop a detailed case study of
one Russian enterprise, which is followed by an analysis of the role of the
trade unions in the Soviet system by Simon Clarke and Peter Fairbrother, on
the basis of which they develop an analytical account of the development of
the workers’ movement in Russia since 1987. Simon Clarke concludes the book
with a detailed examination of struggles around privatization. The common
conclusion is that beneath the political turmoil the dominant class has
renewed and restructured itself, but has not managed to overcome the

challenge presented by the working class. The fragmentation and atomization
of the working class remains a problem, but the struggle over the
transformation of class relations is only just beginning.
Vladimir Burtsev and the Struggle for a Free Russia Jul 20 2019 Vladimir
Burtsev and the Struggle for a Free Russia examines the life of the
journalist, historian and revolutionary, Vladimir Burtsev. The book analyses
his struggle to help liberate the Russian people from tsarist oppression in
the latter half of the 19th century before going on to discuss his
opposition to Bolshevism following the Russian Revolution of 1917. Robert
Henderson traces Burtsev's political development during this time and
explores his movements in Paris and London at different stages in an
absorbing account of an extraordinary life. At all times Vladimir Burtsev
and the Struggle for Free Russia sets Burtsev's life in the wider context of
Russian and European history of the period. It uses Burtsev as a means to
discuss topics such as European police collaboration, European prison
systems, international diplomatic relations of the time and Russia's
relationship with Europe specifically. Extensive original archival research
and previously untranslated Russian source material is also incorporated
throughout the text. This is an important study for all historians of modern
Russia and the Russian Revolution.
Imperial Russia and the Struggle for Latin American Independence, 1808–1828
Jun 18 2019 This study, the first of its kind in English, examines Russian
responses to the independence movement in Latin America during the early
nineteenth century. From a strictly presentist perspective, the
investigation of this subject contributes to the historiography of
colonialism and of Latin America's relations with the major world powers. In
addition, it rounds out the story of foreign interests in the emancipation
of Spanish and Portuguese America, while at the same time shedding new light
on the history of Russian overseas expansion. The study probes the major
determinants of Russian responses to the struggle for independence of
colonial Latin America and evaluates, from a European perspective, the
actual impact of tsarist policy on the course of those historic events.
Drawing on a wide range of printed materials and on hitherto unused
manuscript sources from the archives and libraries of Spain, Portugal,
Brazil, and the USSR, it isolates Russian New World objectives during the
first decades of the nineteenth century and relates those objectives to the
formulation of tsarist policy toward the insurgent Iberian colonies.
The Russian Civil War, 1918–1921 Nov 16 2021 “A wealth of knowledge . . .
For every incident, chasing Kornilov or dealing with Admiral Kolchak, the
reader has a 360-degree view.” —Roads to the Great War The Russian Civil War
was one of the most fateful of the 20th century’s military conflicts, a
bloody three-year struggle whose outcome saw the establishment of a
totalitarian communist regime within the former Russian Empire. As such, it
commands the attention of the military specialist and layman alike as we
mark the one hundredth anniversary of the war’s end. This work is the third
volume of the three-volume Soviet official history of the Russian Civil War,
which appeared during 1928-1930, just before the imposition of Stalinist
orthodoxy. While the preceding volumes focused on the minutiae of the Red
Army’s organizational development and military art, this volume provides an
in-depth description and analysis of the civil war’s major operations along

the numerous fronts, from the North Caucasus, the Don and Volga rivers, the
White Sea area, the Baltic States and Ukraine, as well as Siberia and
Poland. It also offers a well-argued case for the political reasons behind
the Bolsheviks’ military strategy and eventual success against their White
opponents. And while it is a certainly a partisan document with a definite
political bias, it is at the same time a straightforward military history
that manages to avoid many of the hoary myths that later came to dominate
the subject. As such, it is easily the most objective account of the
struggle to emerge from the Soviet Union before the collapse of the
communist system in 1991.
A Century of Violence in Soviet Russia Mar 28 2020 He unhesitatingly names
those individuals who bear responsibility for these catastrophic deaths,
bringing into sharper focus than ever before the facts, the perpetrators,
and the events of the Soviet Union's years of terror."--BOOK JACKET.
Class Struggle in the Pale Jun 23 2022 Dr Mendelsohn analyses the nature
and condition of the Russian Jewish proletariat and the Jewish labour
movement.
The Russian Civil War Apr 09 2021 Russia's experiences during the Civil War
determined the framework within which the Russian people were governed
throughout the Soviet period. These newly-released documents reveal how the
events of 1918-22 reflected struggles and tensions in Russian society that
were more complex than the simple Red-White propaganda war. In this
collection, the authors have sought out documents which highlight the
complexities of the struggle, exploring episodes which shed light on what
was a multi-faceted struggle which left wounds on Russian society that never
healed.
Russia Against India Feb 19 2022
The Strongman May 22 2022 "Russia under Vladimir Putin has proved a prickly
partner for the West, a far cry from the democratic ally many hoped for when
the Soviet Union collapsed. Abroad, Putin has used Russia's energy strength
as a foreign policy weapon, while at home he has cracked down on opponents,
adamant that only he has the right vision for his country's
future."--Bloomsbury Publishing.
The Fragile Empire Dec 25 2019 Examines Russian history from the reign of
Peter the Great to the collapse of tsarism in 1917
The Last Man in Russia Feb 07 2021 From Oliver Bullough, the acclaimed
author of the Orwell Prize-shortlisted, Let Our Fame Be Great, a study part travelogue, part political analysis - of a nation in crisisIn the
1960s, when the Soviet Union said it was building heaven on earth and the
brave, non-conformist dissidents lived like free men in the midst of this
enormous prison, the Russian nation began to drink itself to death. For a
while, government income from vodka surpassed their income from oil. Now,
fifty years later, with the Soviet state dismantled, this is still a country
where Muscovites might drink a bottle of vodka before breakfast, where
demographers look with astonishment as the population of the world's largest
country continues to fall, far beyond the rate of decline in the West.In The
Last Man in Russia, award-winning writer Oliver Bullough uses the life of an
extraordinary Orthodox priest, with equal passions for writing and for
saving his fellow citizens from the KGB, to find out why. Following in the
footsteps of Father Dmitry, Bullough reconstructs the world he experienced:

the famine, the occupation, the war, the frozen wastes of the Gulag, the
collapse of communism and the giddy excesses that followed it. While the
story of Russia's self-destruction is shrouded in secrecy and denial, with
no contemporary documents to acknowledge or explain why so many Russians
were seeking oblivion, Dmitry's diaries and sermons are that rare thing: an
insight into life in a totalitarian state, unmediated and raw, exposing the
deep spiritual sickness born out of the country's long communist experiment.
Offering a portrait of Russia like no other, one that traces the current
contours of the Russian soul, Oliver Bullough shows that in a country so
willing to crush its citizens, there is also courage, resilience and - at
last - small, flickering glimmers of hope.'Brisk, lucid style ... skilful
interweaving of historical context with his own rich experience of Russia.
[Bullough] has a talent for sketching the people he meets, often
administering a welcome dose of humour ... and he appreciates the absurd, in
the best Russian tradition ... an ambitious and wide-ranging journey' Arthur
House, Sunday Telegraph'An extraordinary portrait of a nation struggling to
shed its past and find peace with itself' Anthony Sattin, Sunday Times'[A]
superb hybrid of travel and social analysis ... raw, poetic prose ... The
Last Man in Russia is distinguished by the excellence of its writing and its
lucid, unsparing gaze' Ian Thomson, Daily Telegraph'[Bullough] is
particularly good at conjuring key moments, vivid characters and credible
dialogue, and at flipping between the small incident and the big picture ...
Imagining [the whole country of Russia] is a whole lot easier with such a
lively, well-written and commanding narrative to guide us' Anthony Sattin,
Observer[Praise for Let Our Fame Be Great]: 'Raw, romantic' Guardian'A
haunting portrait of a people blown to the winds by a forgotten storm'
Economist'Brilliant ... Bullough draws you irresistibly into his narrative,
fusing reportage, history and travelogue in colourful, absorbing prose ...
The book is a pleasure' Spectator'Wonderful ... compelling' Financial
TimesOliver Bullough studied modern history at Oxford University and moved
to Russia after graduating in 1999. He lived in St Petersburg, Bishkek and
Moscow over the next seven years, travelling widely as a reporter for
Reuters news agency. He is now the Caucasus Editor for the Institute of War
and Peace Reporting. His first book, Let Our Fame Be Great: Journeys Among
the Defiant People of the Caucasus, received the Cornelius Ryan award in the
United States and was shortlisted for the Orwell Prize in Britain. Oliver
Bullough received the Oxfam Emerging Writer award in 2011.
Russia's War in Syria Dec 05 2020 Edited volume
Putin's Oil Jul 12 2021
Struggling Russia Aug 25 2022
Germany's Russia Problem Jul 24 2022 The relationship between Germany and
Russia is Europe's most important link with the largest country on the
continent. This book analyses how successive German governments from 1991 to
2014 have misread Russian intentions, until Angela Merkel sharply
recalibrated German and EU policy towards Moscow.
The Soviet-Afghan War Jan 18 2022 Offers a candid view of a war that played
a significant role in the ultimate demise of the Soviet Union. Presents
analysis absolutely vital to Western policymakers, as well as to political,
diplomatic, and military historians and anyone interested in Russian and
Soviet history. Provides insights regarding current and future Russian

struggles in ethnic conflicts both at and within their borders, struggles
that could potentially destroy the Russian Federation.
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